
Data Driven Charting Requirements for Electronic Maps 
 

MEETING 21-01 

John Barry, FAA/AIR-622, presented a briefing on data driven charting requirements for electronic 
charts. He said that the Electronic Maps Minimum Operational Performance Standards (MOPS) are 
currently being updated with requirements for data driven charting (update DO-257). He said it will 
provide standards to allow data elements in a database to build an electronic chart on the primary 
display. Pilots will no longer have to rely on raster scans of paper products. The scheduled completion 
date is June 2023. John recommended that interested parties should participate through the RTCA. See 
the presentation for participation and contact information (slides 3-4). 
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